

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Marc R. Rupnow 718 East Pearson Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Rupnow:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license with a twenty (20) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On May 13, 2005, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a twenty (20) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 20, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections, nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15) ayes and zero (0) noes to renew the Class "D" Bartender license for with a twenty (20) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the action of the Common Council on May 20, 2005 through midnight, June 8, 2005.

Nery truly yours,

CAROLYN HILL/ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF 050080



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Raul Vasquez 2039 West National Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Vasquez:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Billiard Hall license for the premises at 2039 West National Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("El Toro Bravo") be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

On May 16, 2005, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Billiard Hall license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 20, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections, nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15) ayes and zero (0) noes to renew the Class "B" Tavern and Billiard Hall license for the licensed premises at 2039 West National Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("El Toro Bravo") with a ten (10) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., June 15, 2005 and midnight, June 24, 2005.

Deputy City Clerk

cc:

License Division

CCF 050080

Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Melinda L. Miller 1423 Greenway Terrace Waukesha, WI 53186

Dear Ms. Miller:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On May 14, 2005, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 20, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections, nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15) ayes and zero (0) noes to renew the Class "D" Bartender license for with a thirty (30) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the action of the Common Council on May 20, 2005 through midnight, June 18, 2005.

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

CCF 050080



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

May 20, 2005

Dwayne Thomas 1556 North 35th Street Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Thomas:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1556 North 35th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("The Edge") be approved with a fifty (50) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On May 13 and 14, 2005, the city attempted to serve you with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a fifty (50) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 20, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, but you did not file written objections, nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, and your arguments, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15) ayes and zero (0) noes to renew the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the licensed premises at 1556 North 35th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin (The Edge") with a fifty (50) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. June 4, 2005 through midnight, July 23, 2005.

Very truly yours

CAROLAN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF 050080

Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Cierk

May 20, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Joseph L. Zanotti, Agent Club Havana, LLC 1515 North Van Buren Street, No. 410 Milwaukee, WI 53202 Attorney Steven A. Affeldt 8741 West National Avenue West Allis, WI 53227

Dear Mr. Zanotti and Mr. Affeldt:

This is to notify you that on May 10, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application as agent for Club Havana, LLC, d/b/a "Club Havana" for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 789 North Jefferson Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Club Havana") be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On May 13, 2005, Mr. Zanotti was served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license in which the Committee recommended that the renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of May 20, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you appeared by Attorney Steven A. Affeldt, 8741 West National Avenue, West Allis, Wisconsin 53227 and you also filed written objections to the report of the Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, and your objections and arguments, the Common Council amended the Committee's recommendation by a vote of twelve (12) ayes and three (3) noes to renew the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the licensed premises at 789 North Jefferson Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Club Havana") with a warning letter. This renewal does not include the alleged over capacity incident of February 13, 2005, which the council will consider next year after court adjudication.

Very truly yours

CAROLYN HHAL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF 050080